DUNE ACRES PLAN COMMISSION
MINUTES January 23, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. Present were Thomas Cornwell, David Rearick, Mary
Boeke, and Alex Stemer. Absent were Richard Hawksworth, Robert Lauer, and Thomas Roberts.

It was moved by Alex Stemer, with second by David Rearick that the minutes of October 11, 2022 be
approved as presented. Favorable vote was unanimous.

The organization of the 2023 Plan Commission proceeded as follows: It was moved by Alex Stemer,
with second by Mary Boeke, that the current President, Thomas Cornwell, and current Vice President,
David Rearick be retained. Favorable vote was unanimous. The meeting time will be the second
Monday of the month at 7:00 p.m. The Northwest Indiana Times will be used for publication.

Thomas Cornwell shared information on the possibility of three applications: deck for Mr. Bates at 6
West Road, remodeling for new owner at 25 Hill Drive, and home construction for new owner at 16

Summit Drive.

Audience member Daniel Kleine's question for advice on construction parking on Redwood Drive was
answered.

Meeting adjourned at 7:55 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Joan Rearick, secretary



